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Resignation of Alternate Director 
 

 

Vintage Energy Limited (Vintage) advises that Mr Ian Northcott has resigned as an Alternate Director to Mr Ian 

Howarth effective 11 August 2020. We gratefully thank Ian for his services to Vintage and are delighted that he 

will continue to provide his experience and knowledge through his continuing as a consultant. 

 

 
This release dated 24 August 2020 has been authorised for lodgement to ASX by the Board of Directors of 

Vintage Energy Limited and lodged by Simon Gray, Company Secretary 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Neil Gibbins 

Managing Director 

+61 8 7477 7680 

info@vintageenergy.com.au 
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